
       

In Accordance with Indiana House Bill 1300 

Indiana state law requires us to inform 

you it is your responsibility to pay the 

provider6 charge in full, and you should 's 

use this payment to pay the provider if 

you have not already done so. Failure to 

pay the provider violates the law and 

may result in collection proceedings or 

criminal penalties. 
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